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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We hope you all had a relaxing summer holiday. 
 
We have been so pleased to see everyone this week and it has been a joy to see all the children settle so 
well into their new classes.  
 
Thank you to all the parents who came to the ‘Meet the teacher’ sessions this week, they were really well 
attended and we hope they were useful to you. The presentations will be sent out to all families on 
Monday so look out for those if you were unable to attend.  
 
The Early Years team have had a lovely week carrying out lots of home visits to meet our new children 
and their families and we can’t wait to see them all settle into Nursery and Reception over the next week.  
 
We were saddened to hear the news of Her Majesty the Queen’s passing last night and as a mark of 
respect, we felt it only right that we postpone Underhill’s 90th birthday celebrations. We will let you know 
when this will be rescheduled for as soon as possible.  
 
We hope you have a lovely weekend, 
 
 
Nicola Hayles and Jennie Reed 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

HEADS' CORNER 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY  
September 2022 
Wednesday 28th September – NSPCC Online safety workshop 3.30-4.20 
October 2022 
Monday 24th October - Half term week 
November 2022 
Friday 25th November – Flu Vaccinations Rec-Year6  
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PARKING 

Please can all parents & carers park considerately when dropping off and collecting children from school. 

 

SCHOOL MEALS 

If your child would like to swap their meal choice from shool dinners to packed lunches or vice versa please 
ensure you inform the school office 1 week in advance. You can call us on 02084492423 or email us at 
office@underhill.barnetmail.net   

 

 

FLU VACCINATIONS 

Please ensure you complete the consent form we have emailed out to parents if you would like your child to 
receive their flu vaccine.  
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 MUSIC TUITION 

Any budding musicians out there? 
 
Please book your child's  online  music lessons 
through BEAT directly, for drums, guitar and 
piano lessons.  
  
The Autumn term 2022 is now open for booking, 
so if your child is interested in learning or wishes 
to continue with lessons please click on the link 
below as soon as possible. 
  
Parents can enrol and pay for lessons directly by 
following this 
link https://beatrust.org.uk/enrol/school-based-
instrumental-lessons/  There you will find details 
of the cost of lessons and the terms and 
conditions.   
 If you are in receipt of pupil premium parents can 
still receive a £50 discount off one instrument per 
child they enrol. Teachers can contact parents 
directly through the app.   
 

 
 

  
 
 
  
 
 

EXTERNAL CLUBS AT UNDERHILL. 

Woodys Football Fridays Yr1-6 – 
www.woodyssportsacademy.com 07961437202  

 

Yoga & Mindfullness – enquiries@lotusclouds.co.uk 
or call Bansi on 07950 288075 

 

High barnet School of Dance 
–  highbarnetschoolofdance@outlook.com 

 

Express Yourself Drama – Kat – 07908638827 

 
Early Bird Tennis – Luke -  luke@lmbtennis.com 
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The Children's Centre  will be running the following courses for adults starting September 2022: 

• Paediatric First Aid - 6 week course. Resuscitation procedures, preparing for and dealing with emergencies. 
• ESOL - English for speakers of other languages (ESOL). Improve your English speaking, reading, writing 

and listening skills. 

 If you are interested in attending please text 07718 648 297 or email info@underhillcc.barnetmail.net 

 

 



 

      

  

 



 

      

 

 


